
 No: JUTA/19-21/52 

Dated: 23.06.2020 

 

Prof. Rajni Dhingra,  

Registrar,  

University of Jammu,  

Jammu  

 

Subject: CAS submission during the lockdown period amid COVID-19. 

Respected Madam,  

During the lockdown period from March 18th, 2020 until 6th June, 2020 and later 

continued to-date (23/06/2020) as summer break, teachers are not allowed to enter the 

departments for carrying out their academic and research activities. It is a matter of 

serious concern that all those teachers who were due for submission to CAS proforma for 

their placement/promotion under CAS could not submit their applications. Your good self 

had been communicated (previous communication No: JUTA/19-21/50 Dated: 

05.06.2020) regarding extension of CAS proforma submission or making it online open 

advertisement. As JUTA has been assured by the authorities during recent JUTA meeting 

with esteemed Vice Chancellor Sir in your presence that online portal for CAS 

submission will be active in coming few days. A care must be taken not to consider date 

of application of CAS submission as date of eligibility, as University was closed including 

teaching wing. Therefore, at present, teachers who are ready for their CAS submission, 

their applications must be accepted by the teaching wing and not decline. Since JUTA has 

received representations from number of teachers, regarding CAS proforma submission 

turned down by the teaching wing. Your immediate intervention is sought to relieve the 

teachers and a notification in this context will bring a sigh of relief to the teachers.   

          

With best regards,  

 
Dr. Sikander Pal 

Secretary JUTA  

      

 

 


